SPECIAL SERVICE OFFICE

FORT LEAVENWORTH, KANSAS
POST THEATER

POST LIBRARY
POST ATHLETICS

POST SCHOOLS

4 October 1943

Dr. F. C. Allen -
Director Of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Alleng

Thank you very much for returning the letter to Ruppert Stadium
concerning football tickets, It seems there was a mix up in envelopes
as a letter was written to you the same day concerning admission prices
For Service Men at the University of Kansas games this fall.,

Last season the admission price was fifty cents and we brought from
seventy-five to one hundred soldiers to each of your home games. I
would appreciate an early reply as we have had many inquiries concerning
your game with Iowa State this coming Saturday. I am personally anxious
to see what my AlmaMater has to offer this vear.

You may be interested in knowing Capt. Ted 0'Sullivan is getting
along very well with his new assignment in England. From all indications
he has gotten some good breaks and has a very nice job. Thank you very
much for your consideration.

Chief, Special Service Officer



